Vineyard Precinct

Landowner Workshops






Planning Context
Priorities for North West Sydney

¢ Plan to meet employment and housing capacity targets

e Strengthen the role of centres

e Improve access to other areas of Sydney

¢ Protect rural and resource lands

e Promote the environmental and scenic qualities of the
region

¢ |[mprove access to open space and recreation
opportunities






Partnerships

e Department of Planning and Environment is leading the
project in partnership with Hawkesbury City Council
e Governance: Project Control Group (PCG) and Precinct
Working Group (PWGQG)
e Council’s role:
- Representing local community interests
- Technical input through specialist staff
- Implementation of the plan



What is Precinct Planning

e Assessing suitability of the land for urban development
¢ Evidence based
e Structure planning - will determine development potential
e Deciding land uses (zoning) & controls (e.g. building size
and height) for urban development
e Co-ordination of infrastructure:
- Road, water, sewer, electricity, telecommunications etc.






Purpose of the Landowner Workshops

e To update landowners on the preliminary findings of
technical studies and master planning

¢ To gather input from landowners to contribute to a vision
and planning direction for the Precinct

¢ To build an understanding of the planning process









Principles

e Planning Together

e Liveable Community

e Economic Prosperity
¢ Value the Environment

































Housing Types - Large Lot



Housing Types - Small Lot



Housing Types - Units + Townhouses



Village Centres









Information for Landowners affected by
flood impacts

Existing zoning RU4 - Primary Production Small Lots, RU1 - Primary Production & SP2 - Infrastruc-
ture under Hawkesbury Local Environment Plan 2012.

Existing land uses along Windsor Road occupy land that is highly visible but subject to traffic noise.
Additional access points onto Windsor Road are unlikely to be supported by RMS and any
intensification of zoning would rely on the existing Old Hawkesbury Road.

Any intensification of land uses will depend on the ability to permit development on flood prone land
and is unlikely to include habitable development; this means that rural or industrial uses are best
suited. A change in zone would only be made if it supported an improvement in land uses; options
include an environmental zone such as Environmental Living (E4) which may allow for a dwelling on a

large lot.

Our flood consultant will be assisting us to understand the issue further.



Next steps



